
 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mr Stephen Snelson 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Watts 

Assistant Headteacher: Miss Jessica Hall / Mrs Polly Press 

Copt Oak Road, Narborough, 

Leicestershire LE19 3EF 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As December is upon us, we would like to share some important information about the 

upcoming Nativity. 

The Year 1 and Year 2 children have begun learning and rehearsing their songs and lines 

for the performances. 

• Year 1 children will have acting parts, and those who have been given lines to say 

have received a paper copy to take home. We kindly ask that they practice these 

lines at home and try to learn them by heart. If your child is finding this challenging, 

please don’t hesitate to contact their class teacher. 

• Year 2 children will form the choir for the performance. 

We are thrilled to invite you to come and enjoy their wonderful performance on the 

following dates: 

• Tuesday, 17th December at 2:00 pm 

• Wednesday, 18th December at 9:30 am 

The performance will last approximately 30 minutes. 

To manage seating, tickets will be limited to 2 per child per performance. We kindly ask for 

a voluntary contribution towards the tickets, which can be purchased via ParentPay. A 

payment item has been set up and assigned to your child for booking. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the school and spreading some festive cheer 

together! 

Kind regards, 

The Year 1 and 2 Team 


